
       

 

January 13, 2020 

Dave Krutzfeldt 
Regional Workforce Development Board 
Indian Hills Community College 
 

Dear Chairman Krutzfeldt,  

This letter is to inform you that Goodwill of Central Iowa will be withdrawing from the Regional 

Workforce Development Board and will be transferring it’s Fiscal Agent Responsibilities to Indian Hills 

Community College in order to administer the Ticket to Work dollars for the Region, effective January 

17, 2020. 

The partnership between Goodwill of Central Iowa, Indian Hills Community College and Iowa Works 

Ottumwa has been beneficial to the Region for several year; however, due to a precipitous drop in 

Ticket to Work incentives, we are no longer able to support a full time staff member at this revenue 

level. 

We wish you the best with the future of this program and will work with Jennifer Erdman to facilitate 

any transition of duties. 

 

Sincerely, 
 
Katherine Riley Harrington 
Director of Mission Services 
Goodwill of Central Iowa 


